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Re: pH proposal reminder 
Submitted by Lauren Petter, July 28, 2017 via email to Brian Wrenn 

 
Hey Brian, 
 
Finished reading the last set of articles. I am going to stick with my vote of no change to pH. 
 
Lauren 
 
Lauren Petter, Environmental Scientist 
Water Quality Standards Section 
Water Protection Division 
Phone: (404) 562-9272  
 
 
 


